
 
 
 
 

 
 
Parents and Students, 
 
CPYM Impact Youth Conference is approaching rapidly. First, I want to thank you for 
allowing your student attend this amazing event with us. We are excited to see what God is 
going to do at Impact in the lives of everyone attending. We will be leaving from the New 
Bloomfield Elementary school parking lot, Friday, February 23 at 5:00pm. Please arrive at 
4:45pm to allow time to get luggage loaded into the vans. We will return Sunday, same 
location, around 11:30pm. If you look at the schedule you will see your students needs for 
money for meals. Friday on the way to Impact we will be stopping at a fast food restaurant 
for dinner $10 should cover that meal. Saturday lunch we will be taking the kids to the 
Camp Hill mall food court, again $10 should cover. Saturday dinner we will be ordering 
pizza and wings and we are asking everyone to chip in $10. For breakfast, there is a Denny’s 
in the parking lot of the hotel. We also recommend students bring breakfast foods like pop 
tarts, granola bars, etc. so they don’t have to purchase breakfast. They are also welcome to 
bring snacks and drinks to keep in their rooms.  
 
Please look over the rules sheet and make sure your student understands all the rules. If 
you have any questions feel free to contact me. 717-582-6454. 
 
Looking forward to an amazing weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Foor 
Ministry Director 
West Perry CPYM 
www.cpym.org 


